

EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

COMMUNITY OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

HELD ON 17 JANUARY 2008


COS.20/08
NHS FOUNDATION TRUST CONSULTATION DOCUMENT 
 

Councillor Mrs Luckley returned to the meeting and resumed the Chair.

The Director of Development Services (Mrs Elliot) submitted Report PPP.10/08 providing details of a consultation document from the North Cumbria Acute Hospitals NHS Trust "Your Health, Your Cumbria, Your Views", to pursue a formal application to become an NHS Foundation Trust.  The consultation period officially ended on 7 January 2008 but had been extended to accept the views of this Committee.  The Executive had considered the matter on 17 December 2007 (EX.351/07).

The decision of the Executive was:

“That if the consultation response period has been extended, the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 17 January 2008 be asked for comments and a response agreed by the Executive on 21 January 2008, but if the consultation period has not been extended, the Executive delegates the provision of a response to the Health and Wellbeing portfolio holder in conjunction with the Head of Policy and Performance Services.”

Members discussed the governance arrangements.  They considered the input from medical specialists to be minimal and questioned the lack of Social Service or Voluntary Care representatives.  They discussed the number of Governors the Trust would have and questioned the lack of power other than to appoint the non Executive Directors.

RESOLVED – 1) That Report PPP.10/08 be noted.

2) That the comments of the Committee be forward to the Executive.







